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 unique by design, awesome by outcome
Season's Greetings from Brookhaven School! We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas filled with joy
and warmth. As we bid farewell to this festive season, we're eagerly gearing up to open our doors and
welcome new students to Brookhaven School. As an update, progress is going well and we're thrilled to
report that the school is nearly completed! The recruitment team at Shaw Education Trust has also been
hard at work, searching for the right candidates to work in this new school. We would like to give those new
staff a warm welcome.

As we approach the New Year, anticipation fills the air, bringing with it a sense of fresh beginnings and
endless possibilities for Brookhaven School.

Follow us on Facebook! Check Out Our Website!

@Brookhaven.School.Bury

Follow the Brookhaven
Facebook page for behind-the-
scenes glimpses, sneak peeks,
and all the latest news about

Brookhaven School!

www.brookhavenschool.org.uk

Looking for an
answer to a question

about Brookhaven
School? 


